NI OO R=° NUCOR STEEL SEATTLE, INC.

2424 SW Andover Street
Seattle, WA 98106-1100
206.933.2222

June 16, 2020

TO: Jeanne Tran
Washington State Department of Ecology
3190 160t Ave SE
Bellevue, WA 98008

RE:  Annual Treatment System Operation Plan (TSOP) Review Confirmation

Dear Ms. Tran:

This notice is being sent to you per Section S4.A.2 of Nucor Steel's NPDES Permit #
WA-0031305.

During our annual review, Nucor Steel revised the following sections:

o Table 1: updated to reference correct sections of the Water Treatment Systems
Operation Plan

o Table 2: Updated Contacts for Environmental Engineer 2 to Christopher Norman
and Treatment System Operator to Steve Dillon

e Header and footer: updated documentation categorization and storage system
when upgrading to a new document storage database

o Section 8: updated final paragraph of Non-routine and maintenance related
discharges to accurately depict system procedures during maintenance periods

Please call Patrick Jablonski at 206-933-2238 if you have any questions or comments.

Respectfully, -,
At

Matthew J. Lyoris
VP/ General Manager
Nucor Steel Seattle, Inc.

www.nucor.com



